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Diary Dates 

Wed 22nd March   4.20-5.15 Yr3 & 4 Indoor Football    

     (No After School Clubs today) 

Thurs 23rd March  9.00-1.30 Class 2 Egyptian trip to Burnley Museum  

                                                                         (No After School Clubs today) 

Fri 24th March  1.30-2.15 Swimming Gala (separate letters will be sent out) 

   6.00  Easter Bingo  

Mon 27th March  4.20-5.15 Yr 5 & 6 Handball Tournament 

Fri 30th March    School closes for Easter 

 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to :- 

Class 1 : Jessica Holmes, Megan Kellet and Noah Seed 

Class 2 : Oscar Byrne, Jacob Seed and Emily Maiden 

Numbers Club March Winners 

1st Prize: Mr & Mrs L Jenkinson (Number 120)  2nd Prize; Mr G Gornall (Number 83) 

We would like to thank everyone who supports our Number’s Club draw, this helps tremendously towards the 
running of our minibus which is such a valuable resource for school. In the next few weeks renewal letters will 
be distributed for next year, we hope that you can continue to support or join us if you have not had a number 
before. 

Castlerigg Day Year 2 

The Year 2’s enjoyed a fantastic day at Great Eccleston engaging in Lenten activities with  children from other 
Catholic schools. The children were a credit to the school, polite and extremely well behaved as always. It is 
always nice to receive such positive comments about  our children from other schools, they are always super 
stars! 

Class 1 

What a fantastic morning Class 1 had on Thursday, the workshops at the Judges Lodgings provided an       
excellent experience for the children to support the topic they have been learning in Class. 

Friends Meeting 

There will be a Friends meeting in school at 3.45pm on Wednesday 15th March to discuss the float. Please try 
to attend then we can get organised and flower making! 

Swimming 

If at all possible could girls please not come in tights on swimming days.  

Caterpillar Group 

There will now be no Caterpillar pre-school group until after Easter. The new format with teacher led activities 
and mini multi-skills sessions for children over 3 years old will launch on Tuesday 19th April from 1.30-3.30pm. 
No parent involvement is needed and there will be no charge for these sessions. Please encourage friends to 
drop off their children for these fun filled afternoons. Joggers and trainers for these sessions are requested. 

Sainsburys Vouchers 

Please pester everyone you know to collect Sainsbury’s active kids vouchers and send them into school. The 
more we collect the better the equipment we can claim. The vouchers end on the 2nd May. 

Friday 24th March 

Our Easter Bingo fundraiser will take place on Friday 24th March at 6.00pm. Hotdogs and cold drinks 
will be served on the night. There will be an Non-Uniform Day on Friday 17th March in exchange for 
an Easter Egg or Chocolate for the bingo prizes. 

W/C 13th March 2017 

Mon 13th   

Tues 14th   

Weds 15th 3.30-4.30              Afterschool Clubs Dodgeball and Tag Rugby 

  3.45  Friends Meeting in school to discuss the float 

Thurs 16th  

  3.30-4.30 Afterschool Clubs  Football and Tri-Golf  

Fri 17th     Non-Uniform Day  in exchange for an Easter Egg/Chocolate   


